

Dear Downey Business Leaders,

During this "unusual" time, I know many of you are looking for ways to help our community beyond "sheltering at home" and "social distancing!"

The City of Downey along with the Downey Chamber is asking for any source of Hand Sanitizers and Disinfecting Wipes that can be donated to our local hospitals. This virus is proving to be a very tenacious villain. The front-line medical staff, brave nurses, doctors and technicians, are the ones putting themselves in harm's way to make sure that affected patients can have the very best chance of recovery.

This really is no difference to soldiers on the front line or first responders going into a burning building. I know how much our citizens support our veterans, Police and Fire Departments, so this should be exactly the same.

If you or your company have any supply of unused/unopened hand sanitizer or disinfecting wipes, PLEASE contact us here at the Chamber and we will arrange the pick-up delivery to those where the need is the greatest.

Call our office (562) 923-2191 Ext: 3 or email to michael@downeychamber.com

The Chamber is working at home in compliance with our Governor's request, but I have access to my voicemail and email remotely.

Thank you for thinking the brave people at work trying to beat back this virus. Please take care of yourself.

All the Best,

Michael Calvert

Executive Director, Downey Chamber